
Year 3 Remote Learning 

Week 1 

 

Day 1 Day 2 Day 3 Day 4 Day 5 
 

English: Lesson 1 
To understand the 
features of adverts. 
 
https://classroom.thenati
onal.academy/lessons/to-
understand-the-features-
of-adverts-
65k3ed/activities/2  
 

English: Lesson 2 
To investigate suffixes: 
More –er and –est suffixes  
 
https://classroom.thenatio
nal.academy/lessons/to-
investigate-suffixes-more-
er-and-est-suffixes-6rv6at  

English: Lesson 3 
To explore prepositions  
 
https://classroom.thenatio
nal.academy/lessons/to-
explore-prepositions-
74t66r  

English: Lesson 4 
To build scientific 
vocabulary to describe 
healthy snacks  
 
https://classroom.thenati
onal.academy/lessons/to-
build-scientific-
vocabulary-to-describe-
healthy-snacks-70tp4d  

English: Lesson 5 
To develop a rich 
understanding of 
words associated with 
meals  
 
https://classroom.the
national.academy/less
ons/to-develop-a-rich-
understanding-of-
words-associated-
with-meals-crt64d  

Maths: Lesson 1 
Applying a range of 
strategies to mentally 
calculate addition.  
 
https://classroom.thenati
onal.academy/lessons/ap
plying-a-range-of-
strategies-to-mentally-
calculate-addition-
64rkgt/activities/1  
 
 

Maths: Lesson 2 
Applying a range of 
strategies to mentally 
calculate subtraction.  
 
https://classroom.thenatio
nal.academy/lessons/apply
ing-a-range-of-strategies-
to-mentally-calculate-
subtraction-
cthked/activities/2  

Maths: Lesson 3 
Applying addition and 
subtraction strategies 
within context. 
 
https://classroom.thenatio
nal.academy/lessons/apply
ing-addition-and-
subtraction-strategies-
within-context-
crr32c/activities/2  

Maths: Lesson 4 
Using commutativity and 
associativity to multiply. 
 
https://classroom.thenati
onal.academy/lessons/usi
ng-commutativity-and-
associativity-to-multiply-
71j38c/activities/2  

Maths: Lesson 5 
Using doubling or 
halving to calculate 
efficiently. 
 
https://classroom.the
national.academy/less
ons/using-doubling-or-
halving-to-calculate-
efficiently-
6th3cd/activities/2  
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Geography: Lesson 1  
 
What is the earth made 
of?  
 
https://classroom.thenati
onal.academy/lessons/w
hat-is-the-earth-made-of-
6hk3ec  
 

Geography: Lesson 2 
 
What are fold mountains 
made of? 
 
https://classroom.thenatio
nal.academy/lessons/what-
are-fold-mountains-
61hp2r/activities/2 
 

Geography: Lesson 3 
 
How are volcanoes made? 
 
https://classroom.thenatio
nal.academy/lessons/how-
are-volcanoes-made-
71h3cd/activities/2 
 

Geography: Lesson 4 
 
How does an earthquake 
occur?  
https://classroom.thenati
onal.academy/lessons/ho
w-does-an-earthquake-
occur-6dk3gt/activities/2 
 

Geography: Lesson 5 
 
What happens when a 
volcano erupts?   
https://classroom.the
national.academy/less
ons/what-happens-
when-a-volcano-
erupts-
cmtp8r/activities/2 
 

Science: Lesson 1 
What are variables? 
 
https://classroom.thenati
onal.academy/lessons/w
hat-is-a-variable-6mtk8c 
 

Science: Lesson 2 
How do you draw a 
scientific diagram? 
 
https://classroom.thenatio
nal.academy/lessons/how-
do-you-draw-a-scientific-
diagram-
69hp6e/activities/2 
 
 
 

Science: Lesson 3 
Why is a method 
important? 
 
https://classroom.thenatio
nal.academy/lessons/why-
is-a-method-important-
c5j3ge/activities/2 
 

Science: Lesson 4 
What can we do with 
data we collect? 
 
https://classroom.thenati
onal.academy/lessons/w
hat-can-we-do-with-data-
we-collect-
6wtkat/activities/2 
 

Science: Lesson 5 
How can we 
communicate our 
results? 
 
https://classroom.the
national.academy/less
ons/how-can-we-
communicate-our-
results-
cmt3ec/activities/2 
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Year 3 Remote Learning 

Week 2 

 

Day 6 Day 7 Day 8 Day 9 Day 10 
 

English: Lesson 6 
To design a healthy 
snack. 
 
https://classroom.thenati
onal.academy/lessons/to-
design-a-healthy-snack-
6mwkad/activities/1  
 

English: Lesson 7 
To practice and apply 
knowledge of suffixes. 
 
https://classroom.thenatio
nal.academy/lessons/to-
practise-and-apply-
knowledge-of-suffixes-
more-er-and-est-including-
test-c8w64r/activities/1  
 

English: Lesson 8 
To build persuasive 
vocabulary. 
 
https://classroom.thenatio
nal.academy/lessons/to-
build-persuasive-
vocabulary-to-use-in-our-
advert-ctk3ed/activities/1  
 
 

English: Lesson 9 
To write complex 
sentences about a 
healthy snack.  
 
https://classroom.thenati
onal.academy/lessons/to-
write-complex-sentences-
about-our-healthy-snack-
60upct/activities/1  
 

English: Lesson 10 
To design and write an 
advertisement for a 
healthy snack. 
 
https://classroom.the
national.academy/less
ons/to-design-and-
write-an-
advertisement-for-a-
healthy-snack-
6cv34t/activities/1  

Maths: Lesson 6 
Identifying values in four 
digit numbers  
 
https://classroom.thenati
onal.academy/lessons/id
entifying-values-in-four-
digit-numbers-
68r38e/activities/2  
 
 
 
 

Maths: Lesson 7 
Comparing four digit 
numbers 
 
https://classroom.thenatio
nal.academy/lessons/comp
aring-four-digit-numbers-
c4tpac/activities/2  

Maths: Lesson 8 
Comparing and ordering 
four digit numbers 
 
https://classroom.thenatio
nal.academy/lessons/comp
aring-and-ordering-four-
digit-numbers-
60v62d/activities/2  
 

Maths: Lesson 9 
Adding and subtracting 
1000 
 
https://classroom.thenati
onal.academy/lessons/ad
ding-and-subtracting-
1000-6ctk2t/activities/2  

Maths: Lesson 10 
Rounding to the 
nearest multiple of 
1000 
 
https://classroom.the
national.academy/less
ons/rounding-to-the-
nearest-multiple-of-
1000-
c5h6ac/activities/2  
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Geography: Lesson 6 
What happens when an 
earthquake occurs?  
 
https://classroom.thenati
onal.academy/lessons/w
hat-happens-when-an-
earthquake-occurs-
6xhp2t/activities/2 
 

Geography: Lesson 7 
How can we protect 
against earthquakes?  
 
https://classroom.thenatio
nal.academy/lessons/how-
can-we-protect-against-
earthquakes-
64vk2e/activities/2 
 
 

Geography: Lesson 8 
What are North America's 
countries and physical 
features?  
https://classroom.thenatio
nal.academy/lessons/what-
are-north-americas-
countries-and-physical-
features-
ctgked/activities/1  
 
 

Geography: Lesson 9 
What are some of North 
America's most important 
human characteristics?  
https://classroom.thenati
onal.academy/lessons/w
hat-are-some-of-north-
americas-most-
important-human-
characteristics-
c8vk8r/activities/2 
 
 

Geography: Lesson 10 
What is the climate 
like in parts of North 
America?  
https://classroom.the
national.academy/less
ons/what-is-the-
climate-like-in-parts-
of-north-america-
6nh3ee/activities/2 
 
 

Science: Lesson 6 
How can we record an 
entire investigation? 
 
https://classroom.thenati
onal.academy/lessons/ho
w-can-we-record-an-
entire-investigation-
6guk4d/activities/2 
 
 

Science: Lesson 7 
What is a raw material? 
 
 
https://classroom.thenatio
nal.academy/lessons/what-
is-a-raw-material-
6wtkcc/activities/2 
 

Science: Lesson 8 
What is a synthetic 
material? 
 
https://classroom.thenatio
nal.academy/lessons/what-
is-a-synthetic-material-
74wk8c/activities/2 
 

Science: Lesson 9 
How are synthetic 
materials made from raw 
materials? 
https://classroom.thenati
onal.academy/lessons/ho
w-are-synthetic-
materials-made-from-
raw-materials-
cdgk0e/activities/2 
 

Science: Lesson 10 
How is paper made? 
 
https://classroom.the
national.academy/less
ons/how-is-paper-
made-
68t38r/activities/2 
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